
 

2023-2025: Project PETITE 

 

Starting from this school year, our school participates in the international project PETITE. The school 

will connect with some Italian secondary schools, the Legambiente organization and the School of 

Peace from the Italian region Friuli-Venezia Giulia. 

 

The Peace School and partners created the PETITE project to gain the opportunity to develop 

common educational tools among their network of partners, useful for promoting "active 

citizenship", "peace" and "fundamental rights", with a special focus on the most vulnerable groups 

such as minors who are socially excluded due to diversity, migration or living in socio-cultural-

economically marginalized or disadvantaged groups. To achieve this goal, PETITE organizes 

intergenerational, multi-professional, multicultural and multilingual activity in a natural 

environment: research, discussions, trainings, educational experiences, exchange of good practices 

at the local and national level. As a result of these participatory activities, documents describing and 

evaluating "Models for a more inclusive, integrative and diversity-respecting education policy" will 

be created and sent to the EU institution. The project provides several events, both in Italy and in 

Slovenia. The project is led by the School of Peace, based in Staranzano, Monfalcone, Italy. 

 


